
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

  

  

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

   
 

  

    

 

 

  

  

    
 

  
 

  

 
 

 
 

  
 

   
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

November 21, 2022 

Dear Families & Community: 

I trust this communication finds you well and 
enjoying the fantastic winter weather! As we 
approach Thanksgiving Break, I'd like to update 
everyone on a few items of importance. 

Last July, the Board of Education approved a 3-5 
year dynamic strategic plan (DSP). The DSP 
serves as a roadmap for the future, guiding with 
five main targets. The genesis of this plan began 
eight months ago, gathering feedback from 
employees, students, parents, and community 
members. Through a thorough process, 
feedback was crafted into the framework you 
see today. Since July, building department teams, staff, and administration have been 
working to create action items that support the goals outlined in the plan. You can expect 
quarterly updates at the Board of Education meetings. We're excited about this plan and its 
clear pathway for creating and enhancing our services to students and parents. 

A few anticipated results from the DSP: 

 creates a platform for aligned curriculum and services for our students; 

 focuses on personalized, 21st Century focused academic rigor that provides multiple 
avenues of engagement for students; 

 safe and secure facilities; 

 ensures fiscal responsibility and health for long-term sustainability; 

 establishes a master site plan – a comprehensive infrastructure, facilities, and 
property plan for the future; and, 

 focus on providing thoughtful, relevant training for our faculty and staff. 

You can read about all the goals in the DSP 
plan at the above link. We're excited about the 
future and where Mattawan Consolidated 
School is heading. More updates in January 

I wish each of you a wonderful November and 
a blessed Thanksgiving season. 

King regards, 

Randy Fleenor 
Superintendent 

Superintendent’s communications here. 

https://www.mattawanschools.org/cms/lib/MI50010923/Centricity/Domain/24/Strategicplan2022.pdf
https://www.mattawanschools.org/domain/22

